	 
	


	 
	 

	 
	Advocacy Alert:  Medicaid Funding



June 10, 2010
Dear Laura,

The Senate is about to vote on extending increased Medicaid funding to the states. But we're still short of the 60 votes needed to pass. 

Millions of low-income seniors and children are at risk of losing Medicaid coverage.
Last year, Congress provided an extra $87 million in Medicaid funding to states. This critical aid meant states didn't have to cut Medicaid at a time when the economic downturn was making even more individuals eligible for help. 

This extra Medicaid funding is set to expire on Dec. 31—leaving state budgets in even more dire circumstances. Congress must act now to extend it, so states can plan their 2011 budgets.

You can help. 

Email your Senators now and urge them to vote YES to extend extra federal Medicaid funding to the states.
The "extenders bill" will: 

· Extend extra federal Medicaid payments to states for another six months.

· Postpone payment cuts to Medicare doctors.

· Extend unemployment benefits. 

Email your Senators now.
Please feel free to personalize your email with examples of Medicaid's impact on individuals in your community.

Thanks for taking action!
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